ilinni Republic of the Philippines
thppme Department of Labor and Employment
Overseas BFO Building, Ortigas Avenue cor. EDSA, Mandaluyong City 1501 4 \JAB
Employment Website: www.poea.gov.ph E-mail: info@poea.gov.ph ' ATEMUATONAL | |
Administration  Hotlines: 722-1144, 722-1155 eoianonn e | |

108 |

POEA ADVISORY ) /
Series of 2018

All licensed recruitment agencies are advised that the deadline for
the submission of requests for the issuance of certificate is on 15 May 2018.
This is in relation to Memorandum Circular No. 4, Series of 2018 on the
Guidelines on the Issuance of Certification for the Implementation of the
Japan Technical Intern Training Program (TITP). On 1 June 2018 this
Administration shall transmit the list of licensed recruitment agencies
participating in the of TITTP of Japan as sending organization.

For information and guidance.

RNARD P. OLALIA
Administrator

20 April 2018
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